
                                                   

 

Our first event of 2023 was our annual Gateway GTO Pizza Party on Sunday, January 
22nd. 

This was our second year for the event at our new venue at Crusoe’s in South County.  
We were in the same room as last year, but we had a larger crowd in 2023 compared to 2022, so 
the room was a little tight.  This was despite the fact that we were competing with NFL playoff 
football.  The restaurant was also a somewhat shorthanded as some staff had called in sick, so 
that slowed things down a bit as compared to last year.    

The good news was that the pizza was still excellent (if a bit slow coming out) and eve-
ryone had a good time.  It gave us all a chance to catch up and we got to see some members 
who normally cannot make it to our regular meetings. 

Thanks to everyone for coming! 
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